CORRESPONDENCE

JUL 18, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 05137-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 8:28 AM

To: '‘Daniel Shaver'

Subject: RE: FPL RATES

Good morning Mr. Shaver,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Daniel Shaver [mailto:danielshaver2000@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, July 16, 2016 11:19 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FPL RATES

To whom this may concern,
There is absolutely NO reason for FPL to raise its rates. They dramatically profit from the consumers already! Its profits
for its shareholders is enormous. By raising electric rates is allowing this monopoly to gouge its customers. We have no

choice, so please do NOT permit them to increase an already demanding hardship on consumers!

Sent from my iPad


FPSC Commission Clerk
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